Consistent with the duties and responsibilities outlined in its charter, the City of Columbia's Airport Advisory Board ("the Board") met on Wednesday, May 20, 2020, to review the findings and recommendation of the City's airport terminal selection committee.

As part of the overall selection process, the Board had previously designated Tom Richards as its representative on the City's airport terminal selection committee. At the meeting on May 20, 2020, with the support of City staff, Tom Richards reviewed each of the three terminal proposals with the Board. This review included the public survey responses, design, scoring, timeline and costs associated with each proposal.

The Board voted unanimously to support the selection committee's recommendation of the Nabholz / RS&H proposal to City Council. The Board noted that this proposal was preferred by the public, seemed to offer the most practical, accessible design consistent with the needs of the community, and had the lowest total project cost.

Respectfully,

B.J. Hunter

Chairperson, Airport Advisory Board